

Bromham Village Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (BVNPSG)

Meeting No.24 held on

Wednesday 9th October, 7:30pm, Social Centre Committee Room

Present

Jim Butler, Peter Davey, Mark Dollimore, Rachel Prichard, John Schofield, Greg Wilkinson

Unable to attend

Apologies sent – Tye Lohrenz

Bryn Read, Melanie Rhys,

Agenda

1. Minutes of meeting on 4th September 2019

Accepted.

2. Review of actions

Owner	Action	Progress
Jim	Ensure that the Parish Council pay the invoice for the initial workshop held with Place Studio	Done – it has been paid
Peter	Work with Place Studio on the Locality grant application	In progress
Jim	Arrange for the Parish Council to sign the Locality grant application forms	Awaiting submission of the form
Rachael	Write to Victoria Bodman to say that CLH has been put on the back burner for now, but we still may wish to do it in the future.	Done
Jim	Put together an agenda for the meeting with agent for The Crown Estate	Discussed during the meeting.
Tye	Ask Place Studio about having another workshop.	Pending getting Locality funding in place

3. Progress with Locality grant application and engagement with Place Studio

Expression of interest completed. We now have a link for the main application – this link will stop working on or around 16/10/19 so time is of the essence in completing the application.

Peter: Ask Georgina at Place Studio to fill in what they can of the form then provide any information they may need.

John: Assist Peter as needed.

4. items which Place Studio need for inclusion in the plan:

- Views we want to protect – e.g. Roundway Hill and the village church spire
- Protected green spaces – where we wish to prevent any future development e.g. a buffer zone from Melksham

Bromham Village Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (BVNPSG)

- Other things we want protected which are part of the character of the village e.g. the network of footpaths within the village and the absence of hedgerows around the fields
- Any areas we wish to designate as areas where we will allow rural exception sites for development.

5. Planning for meeting with agents for The Crown Estate

General discussion of how to approach this meeting.

6. Next steps

Other Business

7. Next magazine article

Next due 11th October – need a volunteer to write

The column should be submitted in a plain Word document emailed to inspirebromham@gmail.com and copied to John.

The meeting decided not to write an article until we have the Locality funding in place and have met with Place Studio again. This is because there is nothing new to report.

8. Time and date of next meeting

Scheduled for Wednesday 16th October 7pm – with agents for The Crown Estate

Following that 20th November 7:30pm

9. Any other business

Our Neighbourhood Plan should include something regarding public transport – if only to make sure that Wiltshire Council realise it is an issue. We realise however that our policies can only be in the area of planning and so cannot directly change public transport.